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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 8 - Spring Term - 09.03.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Firstly I would like to say a big thank you for all your support last week during the snowy weather. Closing the school is never an easy 
decision and one that I hope we won't need to be in again in the future. Your support was very much appreciated and I know this 
week has seen school buzzing with activity and enjoyment again. World Book Day was a great success on Monday with some fantastic 
costumes and also great reasoning on why pupils admired the character that they had chosen to dress as. The netball tournament 
was rescheduled for this week and our schools did really well. Our Hart netball team came 1st in the tournament and represented the 
school really well. This is a fantastic achievement and the team will now go onto the next round of the competition taking place on 
Monday 12th March.  We have also had a wonderful Mothers Day celebration this week. 
Parent consultation evenings went well and I know the teachers enjoyed sharing the pupils' learning with parents and carers. If you 
haven't been able to get into school yet, please feel free to contact the school office or your child's class teacher to arrange an  
appointment. 
Parents will have also seen the shed that has appeared in the playground. We would like to say a big thank you to the Friends of Hart 
who were able to provide us with this from their fundraising efforts. It has given us some much needed storage space for our  
playground equipment and means we can continue to buy new playground equipment as we now have storage. 
I'd also like to update parents on the wall on our school field. You may have noticed that a section of the wall crumbled one evening a 
couple of weeks ago. We are currently working with the Council to have this repaired and for safety reasons we are not using our 
school field. We hope to have this repaired as soon as possible and I will keep parents updated throughout the process. 
We wish all of our families a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Will Stanworth 

Year 1/2 - Amelia Turner 

Year 3/4 - Niamh Davies 

Year 5/6 - Kieran Mason 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years - Harley  

Lewandowski 

Year 1/2 - Charles Bird 

Year 3/4 - Ava Smith 

Year 5/6 - Oliver Smith 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Annabelle Bramley 

Year 1/2 - Caelan Sanchez 

Year 3/4 - Leon Dodds 

Year 5/6 - Lily Noble 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Theo Errington 

Year 1/2 - Grace Appleton 

Year 3/4 - Chloe Parker 

Year 5/6 - Grace Davies 

Award Winners This Week 

Monday 12th March - Friday 16th March - Bird Watch Week. 
Tuesday 13th March - Year 1/2 Snappy Spring - This will take place at the Borough 
Hall. Adults must pay £1 on the door, children come for free.  
Wednesday 14th March - Hart School Disco - 6.00pm - 7.30pm. 
Friday 16th March - All Stars Cricket Sessions - Y1-4. 
Wednesday 21st March - Cross Country Final - 12.00pm - 3.00pm - Stewarts Park. 
Friday 23rd March - Sports Relief - All children are to wear sports clothing for Sports 
Relief. Children may also bring in a small donation if possible.  
Thursday 29th March - Easter Service at Hart Church - 2.00pm. All are welcome to 
attend. 
Thursday 29th March - Break up for Easter holidays. 
Monday 3rd April & Tuesday 4th April – Year 6 Easter Booster Sessions - 9.00am - 
12.00pm. 
Monday 16th April - Return to school. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 

Foodbank 

If you wish to support the Foodbank please bring in 

your donations of non- perishable foods and leave 

them in the basket in reception and Revd. Janet will 

pass them on to the foodbank. If you can we would 

very much appreciate donations of tinned food, 

snacks, juice, biscuits etc. 

Thank you for your support. 

Absence 

We would like to remind parents that if your child 

is going to be off school please contact the school 

office (01429 273283) before 9.30am. 

Thank you . 

Mother’s Day Celebration 

Thank you to everyone who attended out  

Mothers day celebration. I have sent a 

text to those who have won a raffle prize. 

Thank you for your continued support. 


